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I am in support of this bill allowing Chiropractors to treat dogs.    I have owned many 
dogs and a horse.  I have seen the benefits of Chiropractic work on these animals.  
Working with the veternarian to achieve the best outcome is in the best interest of our 
animals.  Often times, medication does not,  or cannot correct a problem. I appreciate 
your consideration in voting to pass this bill. 
Thank you.


